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Highway Superintendent Report: 06/16/2020 * Larry White 
 
We have completed the Boyd Pond road project except shoulder material that 
will be added as we get it. 
 
We have graded several roads and added chloride as needed. 
 
We have replaced pipes on the Lafaver Forbes and Webb roads. 
 
We have started roadside mowing’s. 
 
We have patched all roads. 
 
We have dug out the section on Dana Hill west end and removed rocks and clay, 
added a French drain and re-graveled. 
 
We cleared two downed trees on 6/11 on the Burnell and Backus roads. 
 
Tim gave me the numbers for CHIP’s, PaveNY and Extreme Winter money and I 
have written up the projects.  
 
I thank the men for a job well done. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


